## **SU Meeting Minutes**

## Present:

Julia Ip, , Molly Donnelly, Josh Ridgeon, Tom Mannion, Rob Dorrington, Samir Gillespie, Jas James

Summary	
Date	08/11/2023
President	<ul> <li>Waiting on response from Tim with more information on graduation.</li> <li>Speaking to student services about payment</li> <li>Meeting on Monday with Tim &amp;CO and Jack to discuss the open space / courtyard access</li> <li>Discussing details with Rebecca about a ULIP specific website for better communication (hoping to start moving away from QMplus)</li> </ul>
Vice President	• Absent, nothing to report.
Secretary	<ul> <li>Absent, nothing to report.</li> </ul>
Education	<ul> <li>Meeting with the BA reps this week in preparation for the SSLC meeting</li> <li>BA reps should meet with year groups before date can be confirmed</li> </ul>
Events	<ul> <li>Focussing on getting budgets sorted.         <ul> <li>Society heads that have received an email, please get back to the events team!</li> </ul> </li> <li>Staff / Student Christmas event being discussed with Uni, details tbc</li> <li>Speaking with AUP about collaborating on more events.</li> </ul>
Welfare	<ul> <li>Meeting with Tim, Catherine and Sophia for Steering Group this Friday</li> <li>Student / staff group set up to investigate how to improve welfare at ULIP</li> <li>Information has been gathered by Sophia from other universities for comparison</li> </ul>
Diversity	<ul> <li>First Hidden People session was a success!</li> <li>The next hidden people session (date tbc) will be on Laïcité, with an invited speaker</li> <li>Details on the Immigration Museum trip will be coming soon</li> <li>Looking into doing a cultural day to celebrate the diversity at the university.</li> </ul>
Treasurer	• Focussing on budget reports to be sent to the uni and budgets to societies and within the SU

## Want something to be put on the agenda for next week?

Email: su.secretary@ulip.lon.ac.uk